Date : 6/26/2017 6:32:26 AM

From : "Gail Teague"

To : "william.lamborm@]lacity.org"

Subject : Fwd: Public comment ENV-2016-3177-EIR

Dear Mr. Lamborn,
Thank you for requesting public comment on the LeFrak project.
We fully support Milan Kalra's comment below.

It would be a shame to see such a building, completely devoid of resonance to the artistic/historic visual elements of Hollywood, dominate that
area, as it obviously would. It simply looks cold, and could easily be one of those "If you lived here you'd be home now" buildings, just slick
enough to compete with its neighbors, on the edges of cities, by freeways where bumper to bumper traffic is the norm.

We sincerely feel that Hollywood needs and deserves careful plans that will restore and enhance, not erode, her beauty, utilizing architects who are
not only true artists but who have award-winning restoration experience (a testimony to their understanding of what would work).

Additionally, protection of the safety and well being of the area's inhabitants and its visitors should remain first and foremost in everyone's mind,
throughout the long ongoing process of improving conditions here for all

Best of luck with the challenge, but please, no LeFrak project!

Sincerely,
Gail & Owen Teague

Begin forwarded message:

From: Milan K <milankO1(@aol.com>
Date: June 24, 2017 at 3:20:46 PM EDT

To: Gail Teague <teague.g@verizon.net>
Subject: Public comment ENV-2016-3177-EIR

Public comment on proposed Hollywood & Wilcox LeFrak Project

After attending the public scoping meeting on June 8, 2017, and unanimous input from review at neighborhood councils, we are
strongly opposed to the proposed project at its current design, scale, and height. Beside the vastly incongruous design that is more
akin to 1980’s Miami Art Deco, the architecture fails to comply with Standard 9, relied upon significantly by historical consultants
and preservationists in Hollywood:

New additions, exterior alterations, or related new construction will not destroy historic materials, features, and spatial
relationships that characterize the property. The new work shall be differentiated from the old and will be compatible with
the historic materials, features, size, scale and proportion, and massing to protect the integrity of the property and
its environment. [Secretary of the Interior’s Standards for Preservation Planning]

The historic Attie building is a 2-story landmark structure comprised of deep browns, bronze, and crimson accents. To adjoina 15-
story tyranny of glass in blazing white and yellow seems a mockery of its historic relevance. The proposed height would tower over
all nearby structures by bounds. To allow nearly 2.5 times the density that the site’s zoning allows through its 'D restriction' of 2:1
FAR with the proposed 4.5:1 FAR for luxury housing is vastly irresponsible.

Further, given the 122 related projects in the immediate area as of April 2016 (not including those within the last 14 months), nearly
every intersection in this corridor of Hollywood is going to a D/E/F level of service. Mass transit is obviously not the mitigating
solution, as the project itselfis proposing 420 parking spaces. Traffic studies of related projects only model 10% mass transit.

Finally, it is critical to note that both the Hollywood LAPD and fire stations serving this area lay within blocks of the site on Wilcox
Ave, and the project resides on a primary response route for them. To cripple emergency response times with a project of this scale
on narrow streets never designed for such intensity of use, already choked with congestion and construction, poses a reckless hazard
to resident & community safety and decisive liability for the city.

We sincerely appreciate City Planning’s request for comment.

Milan Kalra
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